
 

 

COMING EVENTS 
Note the following  
dates in your Diary: 
 
P&C Meeting: 
Next Meeting:  
Monday 27 February 
P and C Meetings are 
held on the Fourth 
Monday of each Month 
 
 
AGM:  
Monday 27 March  
 
 
THURSDAYS:  Craft 
Morning , 9am, Function 
Room. 
 
 
HARMONY DAY: 
17th March 
 
Toowoomba Show Holi-
day:   
Thursday, 30th March, 
2017 
 
Last Day Term 1: 
Friday 31st March 
 
UNIFORM SHOP 
Open Tuesday  from 
8.30am - 9.30am and 
Thursday from 2.30pm 
- 3.30pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
YMCA O.S.H.C  
0455 088 401 Or 
46356308 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CHAPLAINCY FUND-
RAISERS 
Cruisin’ Cappucino every 
Wednesday afternoon. 
Thank you for your  
support. 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 
Excitement builds about our school as we prepare for our Harmony Day celebrations this 
Friday. Harmony Day is a wonderful opportunity for our school to celebrate the diversity 
of cultural backgrounds of our families and to celebrate just how different cultures “get 
on” in our school and community. A feature of this year’s assembly will be the visit of a 
delegation of UNESCO Ambassadors. This visit continues the process of seeking to 
have Toowoomba  endorsed by UNESCO as a city of Peace and Harmony and offers 
them an opportunity to see first hand how harmony can be achieved in a School setting.  
 
We trust our UNESCO visitors will enjoy their experience with us as they share the cele-
brations and activities we undertake as part of our Harmony Day Event.   
 
The feature of our Harmony Day Assembly is our students and parents wearing tradition-
al clothes and costumes from their home countries. This year we hope parents will get to 
interact with UNESCO Ambassadors at the conclusion of our Assembly.      
 
See you Friday 9:15am                                                                                                                                                      
 

DHSS 

Harmony Day Assembly  

Friday, 17th March  

9.15 -10.00am in Hall  

 
Wear: Cultural Clothing  

Úæãá íãéæ ÚÕáÝàíMç ÜãáÙ ×ãéâèæí 

 

Orange clothes   

Harmony Day colour  

or  

School Uniform  

 Parents are invited to attend and dress up, too! They are also  

welcome to stay for a cuppa  

 

Special Guests  

UNESCO Ambassadors  

Delegation  

 
Until Next Week 
 

 
 
 
Mark 
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HARMONY DAY - Harmony Day is held every year on 21 March to coincide with the United Nations International 
Day for the Elimination of Racial Discrimination. 
The message of Harmony Day is ‘everyone belongs’. It’s a day to celebrate Australia’s diversity – a day of cultural re-
spect for everyone who calls Australia home. 
This Friday, our school will celebrate Harmony Day with a special parade. We want to take this opportunity to recognise 
and thank all of the communities and people who make our school such a fantastic place to come and learn. 
You are all welcome to attend our special parade this Friday 17

th
 March (9 – 10am) in the school hall. 

 
SOCIALISATION - Schools provide an important opportunity for your children to practice and refine their skills 
in ‘getting along with others’ while achieving their education.  We are all part of the Darling Heights State School and we 
all have a vested interest in ensuring our school community is happy and healthy.  We are a community of people all 
working towards the same goal; the education and socialisation of our children. 
 
Research clearly indicates the importance of the development of a partnership approach between parents and schools to 
learning and school attendance, to ensure children achieve to their ability. 
The playground environment and the classroom are areas which both provide their own socialisation challenges and it is 
important for parents to feel confident in approaching the school to discuss issues of concern. 
 
Some tips for problem solving in partnership with schools: 

¶ Listen clearly to your child’s concerns. 

¶ Encourage them to think of things they can do to remedy the situation. 

¶ Avoid absenteeism as a solution – this teaches that running away from problems is a valid solution. 

¶ Make a time to see your child’s teacher to discuss the issue. If necessary, also make an appointment with the Princi-
pal or Deputy. 

¶ Avoid blaming – state your concerns clearly. 
Work in partnership with the teacher to decide how best to support the situation, looking at the problem from all sides, 
considering all options and making a time for review. 

 
Remember, the school is a dynamic people community with thousands of social interactions occurring daily. It is only 
natural that there will be occasions when there are socialisation issues. Schools are about ensuring the safety and happi-
ness of every child and are only too happy to work with parents to quickly resolve an issue or concern. 
 
A special thanks to all parents who take the time each week to sit down and talk to their child/ren about the week’s Value 
and focus. If any parents have any queries or concerns or wish to discuss anything, please feel free to contact Mrs 
Keiryn Clements (Deputy Principal) on 4636 8333. 
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Kiyua Performing Arts held in the Darling Heights State School Hall  - Sat from 9am - 11am.  
 Payment is by gold coin donation.  For more details call Sheriden 0412135925  

Absence email:  Student.Absences@darlheigss.eq.edu.au          SMS Hotline:  0428 863 541  - (TEXT messaging service ONLY) 
 
Please note:      ALL ABSENCES REQUIRE A VALID EXPLANATION 

SMS Hotline is text only and does not support images including Emojis. Extended absences (longer than 3 days) ï Medical certificates preferable 
 IF STUDENTS ARE LATER THAN 8.45, THEY MUST ENTER VIA THE OFFICE TO ENSURE THIS IS UPDATED ON OUR SYSTEM. 
DARLING HEIGHTS STATE SCHOOL WOULD LIKE TO THANK ALL OUR FAMILIES FOR HELPING US IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

Bahaôi Education in State Schools (BESS) 
 

Baha’i Education in State Schools (BESS) is a Religious Instruction (RI) Program based on the Teachings of the Baha’i Faith. Ba-
ha’i Education Classes are offered in government schools during the Religious Instruction period. In BESS classes the spiritual 
attributes or human virtues (for example, love, truthfulness, courage, kindness, justice), common in all the world’s major religions, 
are explored. The classes attempt to develop the knowledge, skills, understandings and attitudes required to be a world citizen and 
to embrace the equality of all peoples regardless of race, religion, nationality, class, or gender. Students participating in those clas-
ses investigate ways in which they may be able to contribute to society and serve humanity.  

 
For more information you may like to contact the following individuals:  
 
Nura Behjat       George Karko  
BESS Coordinator      Secretary—Spiritual Assembly of the Baha’i of Toowoomba Region 
Ph. 46353593 or 0402104877    Ph: 46353593 or 0413943251 
Email. nbehjat@bigpond.com    Email: Toowoomba@qld.bahai.org.au 
 

Bahaôi Education Class Enrolment Form 
 

If you would like your child to attend the Baha’i Education Classes at his/her school, please complete the following enrolment form and 
return to the school’s office.  

           
           Name of the student: ____________________ Grade: _____  

mailto:Student.Absences@darlheigss.eq.edu.au
mailto:nbehjat@bigpond.com


 

 

Senior news - The big news of last week was our involvement in the Toowoomba Individual Interschool Chess Championships which had over 300 
students competing at the Christian Outreach College. 
Three boys from 5/6, Aanan Shiafuddin, Siddartha Subedi and Allan Hamawand represented Darling 
Heights, along with Willem Dekeyser of Year Three. All the boys did very well. Willem won nearly half his 
matches, and both Sid and Allan placed in the top 50. Aanan not only made it into the top 10, but took 
out second place in the Year Six division. 
Well done, boys! 
 
YEAR 5/6 CAMP - Camp notes have been sent home. The Camp will be held from the 30th October to 3rd November at Talle-

budgera Beach School on the Gold Coast. Cost is $326.80. There are only 55 places available . To reserve your childôs place please pay a deposit 
of $50 to the school office by the 12th May. 
 

CROSS COUNTRY 2017 
This yearôs Cross Country Day is being held on Monday, 27th March. Parents are invited to attend to watch this event. Training has begun where 
teachers have set aside some time each week for their students to go for a run. Below, is the outline for the day: 
9:00am ï 11:00am - Grades 3 ï 7 will run in this timeslot. Points are allocated to sport houses in these age groups. At the conclusion of this ses-
sion, winners and placegetters will receive medallions and the sporting house that receives the most points will be announced as champions. The 
day will begin with our youngest year threes and we will progress to the year six students. 
11:30am ï 1:00pm - This session our Year ones, twos and SEP M will compete in class groups. We will begin with our year ones and SEP M and 
then will conclude with our year twos. 
2:00pm ï 3:00pm - This session belongs to our Preps and SEP J! Be sure to come out and watch your child run in their very first event. 
Distances 
Prep to Year 2 ï 500m  Children Born 2009 ï 500m  Children Born 2008 ï 1km  Children Born 2007 ï 2km  
Children Born 2006 ï 3km Children Born 2005 ï 3km 
 

BOOKCLUB -  Bookclub order forms have been sent home with your child. Please place your order online through the LOOP (details on order 
forms) should you not have access to a computer you can return the forms and the money to the SCHOOL OFFICE by Friday 17th March. 

 
Womenôs Friendship Group 

Starting on the 17th March 2017 we will be starting a Womenôs Friendship Group and we would love you to come 
along and join us.  We will have guest speakers and lots of fun.  Childminding will be available.  The Group will start 
at 9.00am and be finished by 10.30am. So if you would like to come along, join in the fun, make some friends and 
have a good time, please let us know on  4636 8333 or on radam67@eq.edu.au or just turn up on the day. 

 

International Women’s Day 2017- Thank you to everyone who turned up to Celebrate International Womenôs Day with us this year. It was a great 

morning and everyone had a good time. A thank you goes out to our guest speakers, Breast Cancer Survivor, Leisa OôBrien and Nicola Garrett 

from the Breast Cancer Council, Jody and Isabella from USQ Works Gym, Liza Hood and  Athieng Ajak Kur from REAP (Rescuing excess(food) 

with a Passion),  Debbie Olsen, Family Councillor Lifeline and Leith Leithbridge . They all had interesting stories to tell us and we appreciate them 

sharing stories about themselves and their work with us. We would also like to give a special thanks to Elham Zaki for her inspirational speech. 

Thanks also goes out to Minoo and Safa for their interpreting skills, TRAMS ï Rachel for helping with the children and Tahira Ghulam Ali for sharing 

her expertise in Hanna art. I would also like to thank Rebecca Jordan, Vanda Murphy and Selena Courtice for their kind donations for our raffle.  

What a great day, hope you can join us next year. 

Garden Club - Well Garden Club is back up and running. We would like to say a big thanks to Junior Land Care who donate seedlings to us each 

term. All of our seedlings are in the ground and growing well.  We are now looking for donations of the Free Plant Vouchers from the Toowoomba 

City Council which you may have recently received, or donations of plants.  If you can help us please come into the office 

and ask to speak to Ricky Adams. 
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YMCA After School Care  46 356308 

Parents of Prep Students 
Speech Sound Pics (SSP) literacy program information sessions 

The Prep teachers are holding an SSP information session on  Wednesday 
15th March from 1:45pm to 2:45pm in the staff room. 
This will be a chance for you to gain valuable information to assist your child in 
their  ongoing literacy learning and homework program beginning this week. It is preferable if adults only 
attend these sessions. See your class teacher for more details. 

mailto:radam67@eq.edu.au
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P AND C AGM: Monday 27 
March  
P and C Meetings are held on 
the 4th Monday of each Month 

CRAFT MORNING, every 
Thursday, 9AM, Function Room 
beside the Tuckshop. We need 
some new faces. All welcome. 
This is one morning that chil-
dren are welcome to come with 
you, so come and have a cuppa 
and see what itõs all about. 
Children welcome.  

NO MEAL DEAL WEEK 8: 

Thursday 16th March 
************* 

WE HAVE RECORDERS FOR 
SALE AT THE SCHOOL OF-
FICE FOR $7.50 

ÏÏÏÏÏÏÏ 

HELP PLEASE! 
Does anyone have a second hand Foldable 
Change Table that they would like to donate to 
the Playgroup/Pre-Prep? 
 This will help our families who have babies in 
nappies. 

*************  

 

EALD Students - if your visa 

status has changed (eg. You 

now have Australian citizen-

ship), please bring copies to 

the school office.  Thank you  

 

DHSS 

Harmony Day Assembly  

Friday, 17th March  

9.15 -10.00am in Hall  

 
Wear: Cultural Clothing  

Úæãá íãéæ ÚÕáÝàíMç ÜãáÙ ×ãéâèæí 

 

Orange clothes   

Harmony Day colour  

or  

School Uniform  

 Parents are invited to attend 

and dress up, too! They are 

also  

welcome to stay for a cuppa  

 

Special Guests  

UNESCO Ambassadors  

Delegation  

 

Prep and Year 1 Stars 
PM  Ayden Street 
PN Andrew Ye 
PT Rehan Hossain 
PW Jacobo Isla 
1B  Aishwarya Prabu 
1J  Aluet Pach 
1M  Ajah Deng 
1S  Liam Dowe 
  
Year 2 Stars   
2B  Andrew Leach 
2D  Sayera Maqbool 
2M  Hawa Subanuka 
2S  Isaiah Hippi 
 
YEAR 3 AWARDS 
3C Kyra Jefferson 
3D Eligh McGrady, Jorjah Lomas 
 
YEAR 3G AWARDS 
STAR OF THE WEEK:   Amelia 
Brasher 
MERIT AWARDS: Abi Araya 

3H AWARDS 
MOST IMPROVED SPELLER:  
Maddisyn 
STAR BOX:  Caitlin Hodgkinson  
STAR STUDENT: Jasmine Taylor 
100% MATHS FACTS:  Tedy, Ali, 
Caitlin, Fauzia, Jasmine T,  Willem 
100% SPELLING FACTS: Maddisyn, 
Ezekiel, Caitlin, Fauzia, Hadi, Willem 
 
YEAR 4R AWARDS 
STUDENT OF THE WEEK:  Ethan 
Jorgensen 
MERIT AWARDS: Evie Adams 
STAR: Angelina Cubby 
 
SEP M STARS OF THE WEEK:  
Lars Ferrari, Philip Lane-Gessiri 
 
5/6 STARS:  
5/6A: Ellah Withers 
5/6B: Emma Wyatt 
5/6C: Danielle Church-McLelland 
5/6D: Jukekha Hossain 

5/6E: Shahad Aldabash  
5/6F: Kenneth Eckhoff  
5/6G: Gemma Gower 
 
MUSIC AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following 
students who used their singing voice 
for the first time this week: 
 
Didas Gewrshome, Hassan Kaaeem, 
Kayla Christensen, Sasa Adhil, Ayden 
Street, Lila Bower, Ali Ali, Zack 
Thompson, Noor Alhasnawi, Claire 
England, Kya Bloxsom, Hunter Mack, 
Maryam A Setar, Amani Neupane, 
Khlaed Mohamed, Omer Zarook, Peter 
Faustinbe, Riley Taylor, Isack Kwibe 
Subanuka, Charlotte Moar, Macy 
Jackson, Roqaya Sabri, Isaac 
McDonald, Jack Pinniger, Joshua 
Mukeba, Cartah Lomas, Veronica Jais, 
Ibrahim Allatuf. 
 
 

Team Week 8 Mar 17 

Boys AFL 1:45 
 vs Fairview 

 Queens Park 3 

Boys Softball 
SEN 

1:00 
Vs East 

Captain Cook F 

Boys Softball 
JUN 

1:45 
Vs Highfields 

Captain Cook G 

Girls Cricket 
SEN (1) 

1:00 
Vs Sacred Heart 
Captain Cook 5 

Girls Cricket 
SEN (2) 

1:00 
Vs OLOL 

Captain Cook 6 

Girls Cricket 
JUN 

1:00 
 vs Sacred Heart 
Captain Cook 10 

Girls Touch 
SEN (1) 

1:00 
 vs Wilsonton 2 

Nell E Robinson 2 

Girls Touch 
SEN (2) 

1:00 
 vs Wilsonton 1 
Martin Luther B 

Girls Touch 
JUN 

1:45 
vs Wilsonton 2 

Nell E Robinson 2 


